I0P/6-2013/G/CEB1-EIB/B

Regarding the requests for additional clarification of the tender documents for procurement of
capital equipment no IOP/6-2013/G/CEBI1-EIB/B, for the period from 9/01/2014 to
9/05/2014, we submit the the following answers:

Question and Answer No. 1:
(Registered under No. 2491 od 08/28/2014)

1. Please confirm whether we can submit our bid application via email?

Answer. According to the rules of the tender documents, it is not possible for you to submit
bid application via email, only by post, inclusive with October 12, 2014 until 12 hours (noon).

Question and Answer No. 2:
(Registered under No. 2520 from 9/01/2014)

2. The deadline for submission of documentation has been moved to 13.10., and given the
volume of documents that suppliers are required to prepare and complexity of the
specifications we think that it is also a short deadline, please meet our needs and extend
the deadline for tender submission so the bidders can prepare the documentation, and
therefore you could have more competitiveness.

Note:
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